Waste Management's (WM) last week of service will be
the week of August 14th, ending August 18th. WM will
service trash and recycling carts as normal the week of
August 14th. WM will begin collecting both recycle and
trash carts beginning on the 14th of August and
continuing through the 18th of August. As WM performs
the last service on the week of August 14th, WM asks
that residents leave all carts at the curb, even carts that
are not being used or that are empty. Immediately, or as
close as possible to immediate after service, WM will
collect all carts collect the trash and recycle containers.
Please leave all carts that you currently use at the curb
until they are collected. As an example, Monday trash
and recycle routes will be serviced as normal on Monday
the 14th, and Monday trash and recycle carts will be
collected by WM on that same day (or as close to it as
possible). Republic Services will deliver replacement
recycle and trash carts beginning August 4, 2017. The
21st of August will be the first collection day for Republic

Services in the City. Any questions please call 912-267-
6400.



